
Wednesday 25th January 2023

Dear parents and caregivers,

Year 9 and 10 Options Subjects Changes 2023

We have had some changes with our Year 9 and Year 10 Options subjects for this year
due to roll growth and staffing.  As a result we are pleased to announce that we have
some additional subject options for this year.

Could you please fill in this form, with your child, by Wednesday 1st February 2023.

SUBJECT CHANGES:

We will now be offering:

Dance

Drama

STEAM and DT have been combined.

We do our best to give students 3 out of 4 of their preferred subjects but it is not always
possible.

Please wait until your child has received their timetable on Friday 3rd of February before 
you buy their subject option stationery.  You can purchase stationery for their general 
subjects.

https://forms.gle/yWCjePt5cbirM2k38

Ngā mihi,
Julie Nola

Assistant Campus Lead, Team Leader Y9-13

Julie.Nola@elim.school.nz

https://forms.gle/yWCjePt5cbirM2k38

